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Important dates in March
1 - End of 2nd Trimester - Minimum Day, 1:00 pm 

     Dismissal 

3 - No School - Staff Professional Development Day 

13 - Galt Music Showcase - Greer Elementary - 

      4:30 pm 

14 - District Advisory Committee (DAC) - 3:30 pm

14 - District English Language Advisory Committee

      (DELAC) - 5:00 pm

20 - Board of Education Meeting - 7:00 pm

21 - Special Education Parent Advisory Committee 

      PAC) - 3:30 pm 

25- April 1 - No School - Spring Break 
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"It was one of those March days when the sun shines hot and the wind blows cold; when it is summer 
in the light and winter in the shade"    - Charles Dickens

GALEP -
Galt Horse Assisted Learning 

and Enrichment Program 

Galt Music Showcase at Greer Elementary School - March 13
Please come out to support the District’s music program at this annual event. 

Thank you to our music teachers: Arianne Aguilera, Omar Anzaldua, Curtiss Wright, Mary Pizzicara, Jessica 

Hill, Carolynn Baker

4:30 pm - Band Performance 

5:30 pm - Greer Handbell Performance

6:00 pm - Choir Performance 

What is GALEP: Galt Horse Assisted Learning and 
Enrichment Program is an equine-assisted learning 
and enrichment program offered in the District. 
Student activities are designed to encourage children 
to expand their abilities and discover the power of 
accomplishment through a wonderful creature, the 
horse.

Volunteers Needed: If you are interested in 
supporting students in this unique enrichment 
program, please visit our website GALEP or contact 
Lori Jones at 209-744-4545 (ext. 332) or email 
ljones@galt.k12.ca.us. Horsemanship is not required 
to help.    

https://www.galt.k12.ca.us/Programs/Galt-Horse-Assisted-Learning-and-Enrichment-Program--GALEP/index.html
mailto:ljones@galt.k12.ca.us


Highlighting Vernon E. Greer Elementary

At Greer Elementary we have been working hard to prepare for the winter assessment window. We are 
looking forward to seeing the progress and performance of our students. We are so proud of their goal 
setting accomplishments. We celebrated the 100th day of school with some fun activities and a beautiful 
double rainbow appearing over our campus. It is amazing what light being reflected twice in raindrops can 
share. Greer students and staff spent time spreading kindness. The Great Kindness Challenge filled our 
campus with beautiful chalk art. We left stickers for community members to enjoy. We hope you got one 
and it made you smile. The Winter Bird Festival Drawing Contest entries were collected. We were so impressed 
with how creative they were! As always, our best “dog” friend Maggie, spread optimism and positivity. 
We are so thankful for all of the support the community brings to campus. 

17th Annual Galt Winter Bird 
Festival - 2024

Artwork from Galt Elementary 
Schools was on display at the 

Winter Bird Festival

Kayla Garcia
5th Grade - Valley Oaks

Alfredo Carranza
5th Grade - Marengo Ranch

Adalyn Loeza 
2nd Grade - Marengo Ranch

Sienna Ignacio
8th Grade - McCaffrey Middle School 

Pete Jimenez
8th Grade - McCaffrey Middle School 


